
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OKLAHOMA

IN RE:     ) 
      )  22-GO-03 
CLOSING OF     ) 
THE FEDERAL BUILDING  ) 

GENERAL ORDER

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that The Federal Building, 224 South Boulder Avenue, 

Tulsa, Oklahoma, will be closed on Friday, February 25, 2022.  Persons having business with 

any agency located in The Federal Building on Friday, February 25, 2022, should contact the 

agency for further guidance. 

SO ORDERED this 24th day of February 2022. 

DANA L. RASURE
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY 
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